From:

ADEQ Email List <emaillists@adeq.state.ar.us>

Sent:

Friday, November 17, 2017 12:00 PM

To:

CommissionAgenda_emaillist

Subject:

[PCE Commission Agenda] December 1st Commission meeting (Please approve language)

There will be no items on the agenda for the Commission to vote on in December. Therefore, after conferring with the Chair, the December meeting has been cancelled. The next scheduled meeting of the Commission is January 26, 2018.

Happy Holidays to Everyone.

Patricia Goff Commission Secretary (501) 682-7890

This message was sent from the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality's automated email list system. If you do not want to receive these emails in the future, please <u>unsubscribe</u>.

Please do not reply directly to this email. This email was sent from a notification-only address that cannot accept incoming email. If you have questions or need assistance, please use <u>our online form</u>.

Was this email forwarded to you? Subscribe to receive updates from this email list.